
PITT COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Pitt County Board of Education will hold a public hearing 

at 6:00 PM on the 2
nd

 day of May, 2016, at the Pitt County office building, 3
rd

 Floor board room, 

at 1717 W. Fifth Street, in order to consider as part of Board Policy 9125, the adoption of an 

aspirational verifiable percentage goal for minority businesses to participate in the total value of 

work for each School District building project costing $300,000 or more, when funding for such 

project does not include state appropriations or grants.  As required by law, for any building 

project costing $100,000 or more, when funding for such project includes state appropriations or 

grants, the aspirational verifiable percentage goal for participation is ten percent. 

A copy of the proposed policy can be obtained on the Pitt County Schools website, 

www.pitt.k12.nc.us or by contacting the Superintendent’s office.   

The purpose of this public hearing is to gather information and hear opinions from the 

community.  Generally, board members will respond only to seek clarification. Persons having 

interest in this matter are invited to be present and will be have up to 3 minutes to be heard. The 

public hearing will end on or before 6:30 PM.  

http://www.pitt.k12.nc.us/

